
 

The City of Hancock will host the first Quincy Street Block Party on Thursday, June 23rd with festivities 

running from 5 to 8 pm.  

 

We are focusing on the businesses in the immediate construction zone. So far on the docket: Karaoke by 

Euel Cappo of the Goal Post, Bob Hiltunen and friends playing music, fashion show by Celebrations, 

juggling and magic tricks courtesy KC Bonkers, fishing pond by Northwoods. Raffle prizes from local 

businesses will be given away.  

 

Food and beverages will be available.  

 

Seating will be very limited so be sure to bring a lawn chair.  

 

The local area residents, employees and families of the local businesses and construction crews are 

invited along with the general public.  

 


